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In Memory of Professor Dong Zhiming

We are deeply saddened to announce the passing of Professor Dong Zhiming on October 20, 2024, and

we extend our heartfelt condolences to his family, friends, and colleagues.

Professor Dong dedicated his life to the excavation and research of dinosaur fossils at the Institute of
Vertebrate Paleontology and Paleoanthropology, Chinese Academy of Sciences. With extensive field
experience across Asia, particularly in China, he described numerous new dinosaur species across

various taxonomic groups.

Since the examination of dinosaurs, which were recovered by the Fukui Prefectural Museum, a
predecessor of our present institution, the Fukui Prefectural Dinosaur Museum, Professor Dong was
a significant advisor for our research. He gave us lots of support in dinosaur excavation and research
efforts in Katsuyama City, Fukui Prefecture. He also led the “China-Japan Silk Road Dinosaur Fossil
Survey” in Xinjiang in 1992 and 1993, and from 1996 to 1999, he participated in a collaborative survey

involving China, Mongolia, and Japan.

Professor Dong made a great contribution to build the foundational concept of the museum, becoming
a cornerstone of the establishment of the museum. After the inauguration of the museum, he
wonderfully enriched our research as an overseas visiting researcher. Thanks to his efforts, joint
excavation and research projects with institutions like the Zhejiang Museum of Natural History in

China and the Korat Fossil Museum in Thailand have flourished and continued today.

In succession to Professor Dong’s will, we are committed to advancing our work and fostering the
international collaboration in paleontology. We will continue to strive to connect people through the
wonder of dinosaurs as he so passionately wished.

We pray for the peaceful repose of Professor Dong’s soul.

Yumiko Tanikawa,

Director, Fukui Prefectural Dinosaur Museum
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